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Dear Parents and Carers, here’s what has happened at EBA this week,

EBA Royal Marines CCF

The CCF embarked on a training operation in Surrey. They
practised section patrols and commmunicating with hand
signals as well as contact drills and breaking contact. They
also cooked ration packs for lunch and kept a cheerful
demeanor in the face of bleak cold and wet conditions.

Bank of England trip

Our trip to Bank of England this week complemented the
Year 9 maths curriculum by demonstrating the real-world
application of concepts such as percentages, ratios, and
statistical analysis. It also encouraged critical thinking and
problem-solving skills, as students engaged in activities
designed to simulate financial decision-making.

Bush Theatre trip

Our recent visit to Bush Theatre visit was a fantastic
experience for the students. They had the opportunity to
engage with diverse young professionals working at the
theatre, gaining first-hand insights into how a theatre
operates. The day culminated with the students attending a
captivating theatre production, providing them with an
enriching experience that combined learning with cultural
exposure.

Rewards cinema trip

We recently celebrated the hard work of our students at
Ernest Bevin Academy with a rewards cinema trip to
Cineworld, Southside. This trip was a reward for students who
demonstrated excellent attendance, earned a high number of
positive praise points and make good academic progress in
their core subjects. This was a wonderful opportunity to
recognise and celebrate their dedication and achievements.

Apprenticeship trip

We took students to a National Apprenticeship Week event
with Wandsworth Council. The event covered apprenticeship
opportunities, internships, and work experience in various
careers and industries. It provided valuable insights for our
students to explore their future career paths.

UKMT Maths challenge results

This maths challenge was based on 25 problem-solving
multiple-choice questions and students were asked to
complete the test in 60 minutes. This test was for year 10-11
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students, they sat in this exam and they have successfully
managed to secure:

1gold

4 Silver

4 Bronze

1 certificate of Participation

A huge congratulations to them all!

Hall and Drama building project

We are making really good progress. Please note that the
scaffolding is planned to be removed straight after half term
and should take 2 weeks. This will take place throughout the
day and as always we ask parents to ensure their child follows
the school expectations whilst the build works are going on.

Haircuts

This is a gentle reminder about our school's haircut policy.
Please ensure that your child's hairstyle does not follow
extremes of fashion, such as shaved heads, large patterns, or
dyed hair. Hair should be in keeping with the formality of the
school.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Wishing you a restful break and we look forward to next term.

Kind regards

Ms Dohel




